City of Crossville

99 Municipal Avenue Crossville, TN 38555

Beer Board



Minutes Friday, October 26, 2012 1:00 PM Council Chambers

The Beer Board of the City of Crossville met on Tuesday, October 26, 2012, at Crossville City Hall. Mayor J. H. Graham, III was present and presiding. He called the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m.

Present: 4 - Council Member Boyd Wyatt, Mayor Pro-Tem Danny Wyatt, Council Member George Marlow, and Mayor J.H. Graham III. A**bsent:** 1 – Council Member Earl Dean. Others present were City Manager Bruce Wyatt, City Clerk Sally Oglesby, Jerry Garrison, James Decker, Dee Walker, David Beaty, Jody Brown, Karli Threet, Steve Hill, Jerry Kerley, Carolyn Joswiak, Richard Buxbaum, Fred Houston, Jan Fisher, Jim Young, Margie Buxbaum, Bob Schwartz, Tim Begley, Lou Morrison, Kendall Morrison, Dean Phelan, and Don Napier.

Just One More Sports Bar & Grill

An application for an on-premises beer permit was received from Michelle Walton dba Just One More Sports Bar & Grill located at 750 Hwy. 70E. Police Chief David Beaty recommended approval.

A motion was made by Mayor Pro-Tem Danny Wyatt, seconded by Councilman George Marlow, that this permit be approved as recommended. The motion carried by the following vote: Aye: 4 – Mayor Pro-Tem Danny Wyatt, Council Member Boyd Wyatt, Council Member George Marlow, and Mayor J. H. Graham III.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 1:05 p.m.